J JARVIS & SONS PLC

ISLAND HEALTH CENTRE

J JARVIS & SONS PLC were awarded the £1.48 million contract to construct the new lisland
Health Centre on the Isle of Dogs, London Docklands in May 1993 following a competitive

tender bid.

Work started on site at the end of June 1993 and is expected to take 48 weeks, with completion

scheduled for May 1994.

Hoardings up to eight feet high have been erected around the site, which is adjacent to the busy

ASDA Superstore and local bus terminal, encompassing site offices and storage containers.

The design of the Centre, by Architects John Duane Associates, is very much in keeping with
the newly completed projects within the Docklands redevelopment in terms of innovative style

and quality.

Mike Sidey, Regional Director at J Jarvis & Sons, said : "The new Centre will be constructed to
a high standard and will be a valued addition to the impressive range of quality community
buildings already built in London Dockiands. We are pleased and honoured to be associated

with this project".

The building will have external coverings of facing bricks, glass blocks and an insulated metal

cladding. Inside, modern flexible interiors will provide much needed space for a wide range of

health care services.

The site, which is covered by the Isle of Dogs Considerate Contractor scheme, is being strictly

controlled to ensure that local residents and businesses are caused the minimum disruption.

Further information : Mike Sidey on Tel : 0708-342841




